
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sirs, 
 

We would like to introduce to You the next issue of Acta Scientiarum Polonorum 

Technologia Alimentaria, the journal edited by all Polish Agricultural Universities. 

This journal offers the original scientific articles and, to some extend, review 

monographic papers. The journal is already included in databases of some leading 

indexing and abstracting institutions, both Polish (e.g. Agro-Librex, Agro-Agen)  

and international ones, like FSTA (Food Science and Technology Abstracts),  

CAB International (being a part of Thomson ISI databases)), Ulrich's Database,  

CAS (Chemical Abstracts) and DOAJ (Directory of Open Access Journals). 

Our own Internet site www.food.actapol.net also helps us very efficiently to increase  

the broad recognition of the journal. PDF format, used also there, allows print out  

of the article, being consistent with “paper” version of this article and could be  

a bibliographic document. The site is covered by almost all popular search engines  

and is available through many scientific databases and foreign scientific libraries. 

Usage statistics for this site, both for visits and (much more important) downloads  

of articles or their abstracts indicates rapidly increasing popularity of our journal. 

There are on average 10 000 downloads monthly from our site (most of them from 

abroad).  

It also shown users' interest in problems presented in our Journal. This fact can 

influence significantly on the increase of citation of your articles by foreign authors  

in their papers, published also in other leading journals. We can already observe 

significant number of citations in Thomson database, we hope these numbers  

will be still on the rise.   

Following the increasing popularity of our journal we have decided to publish  

Acta Scientiarum Polonorum Technologia Alimentaria quarterly.  

We count on Your help to popularize and propagate our journal: Acta Scientiarum 

Polonorum Technologia Alimentaria in your professional environment and we would 

like to ask You to pass this letter to your coworkers, including (or mainly) these who 

have not yet published any paper in our journal. We would like also to encourage  

You to acquaint with other Internet sites www.food.ejpau.net and www.ejpau.media.pl 

(there are put on the Master List ISI Thomson). 

 

Yours faithfully  

Editorial Board 

 


